
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 1/27/2010 9:47:02 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (psd@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL DRAFT: AL Schedule 

Meredith,

I haven't received an updated 12-month work plan from you yet per your 
email below, should we still expect that?

Regards,
Sean

Sean A. Simon, Analyst
CPUC: Energy Division, Renewables
Policy, Procurement and Resource Planning
ph: (415) 703-3791
svn@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is 
intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is 
addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or 
agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error, please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, January 22,2010 7:05 PM 
To: Douglas, Paul; Simon, Sean A.
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL DRAFT: AL Schedule

CONFIDENTIAL

Paul, Sean,

Attached is a draft of the project schedule using the template that you
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provided. We will be continuing to review over the weekend and early 
Monday to make sure that we haven't missed anything. If necessary, I 
will send you an updated version on Monday, but I wanted to send you a 
draft today.

Let's discuss when you get a chance. Have a great weekend!

Meredith
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